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ir Father Good Mommo This is Fr. Joseph Reddy Duggempueu ~Sacred Heart Church, 479 3
ey Road, Konawa, OK. I am a mission Director or missionary representatlve for CSSA

(Congregaﬁon of Sisters of St. Anne). Fr. Nettem Rajesh Kumar Will be comlng to your parish
on September | 16% & 17% weekend for mission Appeal. I appreciate all your efforts so far
towards m1s151ona¥y pr1ests
‘ i .
Message for chl\|rch Bulletin: @ , | | | |
The miss appeal is to the special needs chlldren those who are mentally and phyq1cally
dmabled l"(l):}hré ect is taken care of by religious sisters. Their motto is “FROM DEPENDENCE |
TO INDEPENbE CE”. This project is a help to enhance these children to manage their lives
mdqpendently T’hes% eligious sisters run a special school for them (blind, dumb, lame and poor
with intellectual capacrcy The pa.rents of these children are poor and hence can’t cater them and
give tﬂem proj ler educatioh. As a result, some of the parents leave them on the street. These |
dlfferéntly abled|thildren neither have proper shelter nor food nor basic facilities. There are
some children who haye become a burden to the parents who are economically poor. The parents
could not give required attention to the disabled children. Sisters cater these children education
w1’uh boarding facilities, medical care. Since good care and special attention is given to each
chl[ld,,chlldren are being brought from faraway places. The available resources are not sufficient
for thé i 1ncreasmg number. Therefore, your generous heart to this great mission will be of great
help th many children.. :
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Please be g‘enerous towards children’s education. Please contact me if you need any further t
information. Thank you. May. God bless us more and more. |
Email: cssam1ssu?nd1rector@gmaﬂ .com
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Thankmg you . {
Fr. Joseph Redd§ Duggempudi : "1 ! |
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